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Mine Action Review Comments on Extension Request submitted by Chad 

(delivered by NPA on behalf of Mine Action Review) 
 

Agenda Item 3: Matters related to the mandate of the Committee on Article 5 Implementation 
APMBC Intersessional Meetings, 18–20 June 2024 

 
Thank you, Mr. Chair. 

I am delivering this statement on behalf of the Mine Action Review. 

We thank Chad for its statement. Mine Action Review looks forward to reviewing the extension 
request, learning more about Chad’s plans for Article 5 implementation, and providing expert input to 
the Committee on Article 5 implementation once the request is circulated to expert organisations for 
comment. 
 
Thank you. 


